
F R O M  T H E  P R I N C I P A L

Our very busy term continues with our Gecko Pre-Primary’s assembly this morning. Pre-Primary assemblies
are always fun. 
Congratulations to our fantastic Interschool Cross Country team. We are so proud of how well you
represented South Kalgoorlie Primary School.
Next Wednesday Year 6 students will be visiting Kalgoorlie-Boulder Community High School as part of the
high school transition. All Year 6 students attend this transition, even those that are not planning to go onto
that school. All Year 6 students need to understand the change that will occur with the movement from
Primary School to High School and this is to support them with this understanding.
On Monday afternoon we have our Term 3 School Board meeting in the library at 5.00pm. Any parent is
welcome to attend the meeting to see how the board works and glean deeper information on the school.
Mrs Bruce has been on the phone and planning for home visits to discuss attendance with some families.
School attendance makes such a difference to your child’s overall school achievement from the first day of
kindergarten the end of their schooling. It not only supports learning it also helps with social development
and friendships, and builds problem solving, persistence and resilience.  If you are having difficulty getting
your child to school for any reason, we are happy to support you. Please contact the school.
All parents are encouraged to have a look at the Term Planner to prepare for the important annual events
like the Book Week Parade and School Photos. We are also going to need some volunteers for our Faction
Carnival on 4 September, so if you have time, we would love you to let us know.
We would also like to thank Woolworths Kalgoorlie for their ongoing support of our Crunch & Sip program.
Their generous weekly donations of fruit assist many of our students every day.
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Please remember
Scooter and Bike riding is not 

permitted inside school grounds.
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